
 
PURCHASING DIVISION 

ROOM 210 CITY HALL 

142 EAST MAIN STREET 

MERIDEN, CONNECTICUT 06450-8022 

   
   RAWLE DUMMETT                                                                                  PHONE 203-630-4115 

   PURCHASING OFFICER      

                                                                  

 
NOTICE TO RESPONDERS 

ADDENDUM #001 

 

 

TO THE PROPOSAL FOR:   RFP024-21 –Fire Station Alerting System 
   

FOR:  City of Meriden  

  

DUE DATE: December 1, 2023 at 11:00 AM   REVISED DUE DATE: December 8, 2023 @ 11:00 AM 

 

The purpose of this addendum:    

 

 Revise the RFP Due Date:  December 8, 2023 @ 11:00 AM 

 

 Site inspections - Tuesday, November 28th, 2023 @ 9 AM  

                                       Fire Department Headquarters / Station 3 – 561 Broad Street  

                               Other Stations to follow. 
 

 

Please acknowledge receipt of all addenda on the Proposal Pages.  

 

  

• Delivery – RFP’s may be dropped off prior to Friday, December 8, 2023 either in person or by courier 

services.  

 

 At this time the City does not have the infrastructure to accept electronic bids and therefore bids will only be 

accepted as directed in the bid documents.  

 

 Please check the City of Meriden and the State of Connecticut Department of Administrative Services 

Website often for any updates.   

  

 

 

Rawle Dummett,  

Purchasing Officer  

Dated:  November 17, 2023 


